(Typewritten) (To Surg. Gen. Gorgas)
FROM THE REGIUS PROFESSOR OF MEDICINE, OXFORD,

‘ 3lst Dee., 1913.
Dear Gorgas:

Please let me know by return of post whenm you expect to be in
London, and your address there,

I hope you are having a satisfactory visit. Greetings to your
colleagues!

With best wishes for 1914,
Sincerely yours,

W2 osler.



